
 

4 September 2023 

DECMIL CHANGE OF ADDRESS NOTIFICATION: 
SECURITIES REGISTRY 
▪ Change of address of an office at which the register of Decmil’s securities is kept 
 
Decmil Group Limited (‘Decmil’ or ‘Company’) advises that from commencement of business on 
Monday, 18 September 2023, the Perth office of Computershare Investor Services Pty Limited 
(‘Computershare’) will move to: 
 
Level 17 
221 St George’s Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 
 
Computershare’s telephone numbers and postal address remain unchanged. Lodgement of 
documentation by member organisations, security holders and other parties must be made at the new 
address from Monday, 18 September 2023 (inclusive). 

 

This announcement is to comply with ASX Listing Rule 3.15.1. 

 

This ASX release was authorised by the Continuous Disclosure Committee of the Decmil Group Limited 
Board. 

 

About Decmil 
Decmil Group Limited (‘Decmil’) (ASX: DCG and DCGPA) is a market leader in complex, multi-
disciplinary project services. Decmil’s group of companies deliver integrated construction and 
engineering solutions across the resources, infrastructure, and renewables sectors. Decmil’s goal is to 
maximise returns from operations to deliver value to shareholders, clients, and other stakeholders. 
 

For further information about Decmil, please contact: 

Investors: 
investors@decmil.com.au 
Mr Peter Thomas 
CFO 
Ph 08 6240 8160 

Media: 
 
Mr Adrian Rauso 
FTI Consulting, Strategic Communications 
Ph 0481 264 323 
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